Autumn Term
Optimistic Oak
Newsletter September 2022
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the children back to school for their final year at Coppice Farm Primary! We’re looking forward to getting to know each other and will be on hand to help the children find their feet and get settled as quickly and positively as possible. We have a busy year planned for Oak Class, with lots of hard work as well as lots fun, interactive and exciting activities ahead! Please check our Class Dojo and website page for reminders of upcoming events and important dates but below is information specific to our class for you. Our year 6 team this year will be Mrs Bunner and Mrs Davis, supported by Miss Marks for the autumn term.
PE/Games
PE and games will take place on a Tuesday afternoon and a Thursday afternoon this term – please ensure your child comes to school wearing their full and correct PE kit every Tuesday and Thursday. As is gets cooler, tracksuits are recommended. 
FOREST SCHOOL: Due to our D.A.R.E programme, we will begin our Forest School sessions in Spring Term. 
D.A.R.E Our D.A.R.E sessions will begin on Wednesday 14th September in the afternoon. Further details will be sent out nearer the time.
Reading Diaries 
Reading diaries are checked on a FRIDAY. The children have all been given their own personal diaries. Please try to hear your child read four times a week, logging all reading sessions in their diary. The children are also encouraged to log any reading they do, all of which will contribute to our class Super-Readers score – as well as helping them build on and improve their reading skills. All children have a reading tracker in their Home-School diaries to track their reading. Everyone who reads 4 times a week will get a reward sticker with further rewards as they reach various reading milestones through the year – so, the more they read, the more rewards they’ll collect! If a child is absent on a Friday when diaries are checked, their diary will be checked on the Monday morning. No signatures or failure to hand in diaries will result in a zero score being logged. 
NOTE: There will be a £4 replacement charge for any lost diaries so please encourage your child to look after them carefully.CLASS DOJO 
Keep an eye on Class Dojo to see what we have been up to! We will also post key information, reminders and tasks on there  If you need to report an illness or appointments please email the school office.

Class Dojo
Please keep an eye 

Autumn 1 Dates for your diary: 
Monday 26th September – INSET Day
Monday 3rd October – Trip to Perlethorpe (Further details to be sent out soon)
Friday 14th October – Break for half term
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If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to ask. Thank you for your support – we look forward to meeting you all, Mrs Bunner & Mrs Davis
